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Introduction 

 

Following the introduction of a speed monitoring trial which commenced on the 14th March 2020 

using Speed Indicator Devices (SIDs), the data downloaded to date shows that on average, 17% 

of all vehicles are exceeding the published speed limits. Whilst we appreciate that airfield activity 

has significantly reduced recently, it’s vital that safety standards are continuously maintained 

including the adherence to speed limits.  

 

The purpose of this safety alert is to remind drivers of the importance of adhering to the 

published speed limits at all times. Speeding violations will be followed up by the Airside 

Standards Team in accordance with OSI_087 – Management of Airside Infractions, with the 

potential for drivers to be issued between 3 and 12 penalty points.  

 
 

 

 

All companies should regularly review their telematics data in a proactive manner and 

challenge poor driving behaviour where appropriate. 

 
 

 

 

Enquiries 
 

 

 

 

Any questions regarding this Safety Alert should be addressed to the Heathrow Airside 

Standards Team at airside@heathrow.com. Additional information, Operational Safety 

Instructions (OSIs) and Operational Advice Notices (OANs) can be found at 

heathrow.com/airside/useful-publications     
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